Jan 29 14 04:18p Alex Hills Associates 907-745-7300

TTO:  Boardof Fish—
Fax:  (907) 465-6094

FROM: Dr. Alex Hills
Phone: (907) 232-6088

DATE: January 29, 2014
Board Members:

The poor return of chinook and coho salmon in the MatSu
in recent years has seriously disrupted fishing for my
family, our guests, and for other visitors. I ask that you
make changes to correct what is becoming a serious
problem.

Thank you.

Dr. Alex Hills
Palmer
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